
 

 
  

The Advocate 
 

 
 
CSA San Diego County is a non-profit 

organization dedicated to serving the needs of 

our community. We serve as advocates for fair 

housing and mediating tenant/landlord issues. 

Through the Fair Housing Initiatives Program 

(FHIP) we also assist clients who have grounds 

to believe they are victims of housing 

discrimination by conducting investigations of 

these claims. We are dedicated to promoting fair 

housing laws and equal housing opportunity and 

enforcing it. 

Other issues CSA addresses include: 

hate crime prevention, civil rights of first 

generation immigrants, human trafficking, youth 

education, and voter education. All of the 

services we provide are at no cost to our clients. 

Our team is comprised of dedicated 

volunteers, passionate staff, and a trail-blazing 

executive director. 

Our mission is to promote positive 

attitudes and action that ensure respect, 

acceptance, and equal opportunity for all people. 

We are profoundly committed to ensure the well-

being of all San Diego County residents.  

 

 

Have Your Fair Housing Rights Been Violated? 

Finding An Agent That’s Right For You 

Who we are >>> 

For more information please contact us at  

1-800-954-0441 

Or visit our website 

www.c4sa.org 

If you think your rights have been violated, complete and return the Housing Discrimination 
Complaint Form online or mail it to the nearest HUD office near you. You have one year after an alleged 
violation to file a complaint. You can find the form and submit it online at: http://www.hud.gov/. For more 
information about fair housing complaints and further questions, call the Housing Discrimination Hotline at: 
1 (800) 669-9777. 
 

When filling out the form tell HUD the following: 
 Your name and address 

 Then name and address of the person your complaint is against (the respondent) 

 The address or other identification of the housing involved 

 A short description to the alleged violation 

 The date(s) of the alleged violation 
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HUD Enacts a New Affirmatively Furthering Fair Housing Regulation (AFFH) 
 

Understanding what this means for the existing organizations that are funded by HUD and the impact it will have on many 

communities across the nation 

 

 As of July 2015, the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) issued a new regulation that will aid in the efforts to ensure 
that its grant programs increase open housing and eradicate discrimination. This Affirmatively Furthering Fair Housing Regulation (AFFH) is essentially taking steps 
to: 

1. Address significant disparities in access to community assets (schools, jobs, transit, etc.); 
2. Overcome segregated living patterns; 
3. Promote integrated communities; 
4. End racially and ethnically concentrated areas of poverty and;  
5. Foster and maintain compliance with civil rights and fair housing laws. 

By taking these steps to ensure that not some, but all, communities have access to these opportunities, HUD is helping pave the road for growth and 
prosperity in the form of equal access to housing for all.  

 
However, to successfully complete these goals, HUD has ruled that neighborhoods and zones that have been neglected must be introduced and 

expanded with affordable housing. By expanding affordable housing in these areas, residents will now have the choice to decide where they live rather than being 
assigned a place to live in by a system. This will finally give some families and individuals the opportunity they need to succeed.  

 
Furthermore, the AFFH regulation will apply to all states and countries that receive funding from HUD. To continue receiving these funds however, the 

grantees will be required to conduct an Assessment of Fair Housing (AFH) once every five years. The basis for the AFH is to address the issues that are hindering 
a community and develop a plan with goals to overcome the issues.  

 
The issues that are required to be addressed and resolved in these communities include: 

1. Segregation and integration; 
2. The intersection between high levels of segregation and concentrated poverty (areas identified in the regulation and on the HUD 

maps as “racially concentrated areas of poverty: or ethnically concentrated areas of poverty”; 
3. Disparities in access to community assets (schools, jobs, transportation, etc.); 
4. Disproportionate housing needs (people who are paying too much of their income on housing, live in overcrowded conditions, or 

live in substandard housing units); and  
5. Fair housing enforcement, outreach capacity and resources. 

If all grantees follow the correct procedures and are successful in making their plans and goals become a victorious reality, this will increase equitable 
access to opportunity and the AFFH will have been one of the best regulations HUD has ever enacted. 
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“This nation was founded by men of many nations and backgrounds. It was founded on 

the principle that all men are created equal…it ought to be possible for every American 

to enjoy the privileges of being American without regard to his race or his color.”  

– John F. Kennedy 
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Youth Celebrate Graduation from 
Lincoln Leaders Youth Mentoring 

Program 

 

CSA San Diego 
County proudly 
serves the 

following cities: 

As the year comes to an end, the youth have a 

bright future head 

 

Alpine 

Bonita 

Bonsall 

Borrego 

Springs 

Boulevard 

Campo 

Chula Vista 

Coronado 

Del Mar 

Descanso 

Dulzura 

El Cajon  

Fallbrook 

Guatay 

Imperial Beach 

Jacumba 

Jamul 

Julian 

La Mesa 

Lakeside 

 

Lemon Grove 

Lakeside 

Lincoln Acres 

Mt. Laguna 

Mt. Palomar 

National City 

Pala 

Palomar Mtn. 

Pauma Valley 

Pine Valley 

Portrero 

Poway 

Ramona 

Rancho Santa Fe 

San Luis Rey 

Santa Ysabel 

Santee 

Solana Beach 

Spring Valley 

Tecate 

Valley Center 

Warner Springs  

     
 
 
 
 
 

ARTICLE 2 

The National Fair Housing Alliance Hosts a Fair Housing Conference in DC 

Hundreds of agencies attended the event in hopes to learn more about fair housing 

 

 

 

CSA San Diego County recently attended the National Fair Housing Alliance Conference this past June to learn more about how to improve 
their quality of fair housing services.  Over the course of the three day conference, the NFHA coached CSA along with other fair housing agencies in a 
variety of different workshops and discussions on fair housing cases, fair housing lending enforcement, top issues in fair lending, challenges to 
homeownership, finding a home upon re-entry to the community, building a fair housing toolkit and improving the program, the power of public service 
announcements and the possibilities in public housing.  

 
Each of these workshops and presentations were presented to the agencies to maximize their knowledge on fair housing.  The NFHA provided 

a variety of resources, guides, instructions and suggestions to the agencies in regards to what they can do to improve the services they already offer. The 
conference also went into the details of the legal changes that were enacted in the past year and successful fair housing cases that were won at the 
Supreme Court. It was a successful conference with a high attendance of many fair housing agencies who proved their eagerness and willingness to 
enhance and polish their services. CSA itself intends to jump on board by revamping its website, increasing their social media presence, hosting more 
outreach events and expanding their services.  

 

 
Local Resources 

 
CSA San Diego County 
131 Avocado Avenue 
El Cajon, CA 92020 
(619) 444-5700 
1-800-954-0441 

 

 
Other Fair Housing Resources 

 
U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development 
Fair Housing Division 
600 Harrison Street, 3rd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94107 
(800) 347-3739 
 
California State Department of Fair Employment & Housing 
611 West Sixth Street, Room 150 
Los Angeles, CA 90017 

(800) 233-3212 

 

 

 

 

          Last month, fourteen youth 
celebrated their graduation from the 
Lincoln Leaders youth mentorship 
program. All five seniors who were part 
of the program celebrated with good 
reason too – four of them were accepted 
to universities in California and one of 
the students was accepted into the U.S. 
Army. The students were happy to end 
the year on a good note; after all, it was 
a year full of growth, learning 
experiences and challenges. CSA 
wishes them the best on their future 
endeavors as they prepare to begin a 
new journey in life.  

 

 

Got a Criminal Background? You Have 
Rights Too! 

 
Equal housing rights for all, even ex-cons 

Have you ever been turned away from 
renting because you have a criminal 
background? According to HUD guidelines, 
a criminal background cannot be grounds 
for denial of rental. HUD has warned 
housing providers that the use of criminal 
background checks could potentially violate 
the rights of former felons in the form of 
discrimination. Discrimination is illegal and 
should not be tolerated.  Recent findings 
have concluded that the number of African 
Americans who have been incarcerated 
have increasingly been turned away from 
renting. This is a violation of fair housing 
laws. If you believe you or someone you 
know has been turned away from renting 
due to having a criminal background, share 
your concerns with HUD at: 1 (800) 669-
9777.  


